
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid-19 – Attendance Procedures – SEPTEMBER 2020 
 
The government have made it clear that they expect all pupils to return to school in 
September in all settings and that attendance is mandatory. There is a very strong link 
between regular attendance and achievement and we will be expecting all of our pupils 
to return to school to support both their educational achievement and their well-being. 
We will, of course, continue to work with families to support our young people to achieve 
this. 
 
 
ATLP have adopted the DFE’s addendum (published 6 August 2020) which can be found 
here. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-attendance/addendum-recording-attendance-in-relation-to-coronavirus-covid-19-during-the-2020-to-2021-academic-year

